TETON NUCLEAR MEDICINE SERVICE

2001 € WOODRUFF SUITE 11 . IDAMO FALLS, IDANO 83404.-68370

January 12, 1994
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1V
ATTN Document Control Desk
Washington D C 20555
Crentlemen

SUBJECT. RESPONSE TO NOTICE OF VIOLATION

Reply to Notice of Violation 030-32428/93-01 November 4, 1993

Reason for violations weie unfamihianty with 10 CFR 5 1.5 (a), 49 CFR 173 448 (a)
and 49 CFR 177 817 (a)

2 Corrective steps that have been taken
Since the day of the mspection, Miguel P. Garcia, dba Teton Nuclear Medicine
Service, has not in any manner transported radioactive matenal out of the plant

i Corrective steps that wall be taken to avoid further violations
Should transportation of radionuchides become necessary, training and
famiharization with all appropniate federal regulations and necessary license
amendments will be implemenied before any such activities begin

=

As stated above, full compliance has been met since the date of inspection

Thank You,, ;
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Miguel P Garcia
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Regional Admanistrator, Region IV
Idaho Radiation Control Program Director
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